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FEBRUARY UPDATE
We have been appointed as Intermediate Missionaries to Malawi, Africa!

We are so thankful and honored for this next step in our lives and ministry.
We are in Malawi now but will be returning to America by the end of the month to

begin our deputation on April 1st!

Please prayerfully consider supporting us as a monthly Partner in Missions. We will be
sending our new PIM form soon. If you are already one of our monthly sponsors, you may

continue doing so in the same manner. More than anything, we need your prayer for God
to work a miracle and get us back to Malawi as soon as possible.

Time is short, but the work is great!

Thank you so much for all your prayers and support. 
We could not have done this without each of you! God Bless!


